
NEPA DOCUMENTATION STUDIES

Witchduck Road Phase II, City of Virginia 

Beach, Virginia 

Kerr Environmental Services is responsible for the 

completion and FHWA approval of a Categorical 

Exclusion document required by the National 

Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) for the VDOT 

and FHWA, as managed by the City through the 

Virginia’s First Cities Initiative (locally 

administered VDOT projects).  The proposed project plans entail widening of an 

approximately 0.5-mile corridor comprised of commercial and institutional development. 

Kerr Environmental is also responsible for performing the:  Phase I  and II ESA of the 32 

commercial and institutional properties along the corridor; wetland delineation 

confirmation; integration of those and other findings into the NEPA document, and 

participation in Citizen Information Meetings. 


